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USAID FYJ Sub Awardees

Dear All,

RESUMPTION OF LIMITED ACTIVITIES UNDER THE LIMITED WAIVER ORDER

We make reference to our letter dated January 31, 2025 on the three-month unpaid leave for all staff including those
supported through USAID Fahari Ya Jamii sub awards in compliance with the US Government order on suspension of
activities.

The US Government has subsequently issued a limited waiver for HIV Care and Treatment, Prevention of Mother to Child
Transmission, life-saving cervical cancer screening and TB/HIV activities as outlined in the GHSD_PEPFAR Limited Waiver
Guidance of February 10, 2025, attached.

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to recall the staff under your subawards to facilitate the resumption of the above
activities in compliance with the above referenced waiver.

Our grants team will contact you on the approved activities under the waiver for any clarification.
Thank you for your continued support

Sincerely,

Prof. C.F. Otieno
Project Director, USAID Fahari Ya Jamii



